
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 16, 2022 
 
 
Dear East B (Curiosity Hall) Families, 
 
I am thrilled to welcome our students and staff back for the 2022-2023 school year.  This will be 

our 1st year back with all students in-person.  We hope that you were able to relax and make special 

memories with your friends and families.  Now it is time to look forward to a wonderful new 

school year! 
 

Our theme for the 22-23 school year is H.A.P.P.Y. – “Have A Positive Productive Year.”  Our 

incredible staff of educators has been in school throughout the summer to prepare classrooms for 

the new year.  We are excited to welcome many new staff members and students to our East B 

family.  We recognize that students may be feeling anxious with the start of a new school year and 

we will continue to place a strong emphasis on social emotional learning while focusing on 

building classroom community.  We will be addressing unfinished learning by using an 

acceleration model to fill in gaps in knowledge.  This instruction will be focused on specialized 

skills and content needed to learn grade level materials while providing the appropriate tools 

needed to grasp concepts. 

 

East B expectations will be high both academically and socially.  Our P.B.I.S. (Positive Behavior 

Intervention Support) will drive our building climate and culture.  We will be having many P.B.I.S. 

activities to recognize students and staff throughout the school year.   
 

East B is such a special place to learn and grow.  Our students are kind, compassionate, and 

resilient.  Together with our dedicated staff, we strive to make connections with students to help 

them feel valued, accepted, and safe.  Our CCCS mission of “Empowering Students as 

Learners,” will drive everything we do academically and socially. Our overarching goal is to 

encourage active student engagement to foster a lifetime love for learning. 
 

Important Dates: 

 

8/30/22: 1st day of school (Grades 1-8) 

9/6/22: 1st day of Kindergarten 

9/30/22: Back to School Night (K-8) 
 

The school day begins at 8:00 am for all students. Students are considered late at 8:15 am.  The 

school day concludes at 2:45 PM. 1:30 PM is the cutoff for early dismissal. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Eric Pugh 

Principal, East B (Curiosity Hall) 


